
meetings of the Mess Committee at
sucli times as may be necessary for
the transaction of business.

14. The Committee shall, with the
approval of the Commanding Officer,

make from time to time, and keep
posted in the reading room, the stand-
ing rules of the Mess, and the amend-
ments thereto.

15. It shall be the duty of the Com-
mittee to take immediate cognizance
of any infraction of the rules and
regulations of the Mess. They shall

enforce such rules and regulations,
permitting no deviation therefrom.

16. The Committee may engage
and discharge at pleasure, such help
in the Mess as they may deem neces-
sary.

17. Meetings and entertainments
by the Mess are in all respects a par-

ade and no OfRcer should absent him-
self therefrom without leave.

18. The Mess Committee shall be
responsible for the correct carrying
out of every detail connected with
Mess entertainments, including din-

ners, and the Senior Officer present
and the Mess President only shall give

orders to servants or interfere with
the discipline of the tabic.


